
Unions criticise Long COVID compensation 
proposal

 Netherlands 

The FNV and CNV trade unions have reacted angrily to government proposals to offer health 
workers a one-off payment of €15000 as compensation for contracting Long COVID. The unions 
are unhappy that it has taken so long – over two and a half years – for the government to come 
up with a proposal and that the offer, announced without consultation with the trade unions, now 
has to be confirmed by the council of state. 
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